Annual Tanoa Homeowners' Association Meeting Monday, June 22nd, 2009 at Buchanan Park recreation Center, at 7 pm

<u>Present</u>: Jim Tellman, Homer Castor, Jim Petterson, Steven Peters, Gary Green, Roger Hoaglund, Betsy Hoaglund, Mike Morris, Harold Linke, John Moore

- 1. <u>Budget</u>: The proposed 2009/10 budget submitted by the THOA Board was approved unanimously.
- 2. <u>Election of THOA Board Members</u>: Jean and John Moore requested to step down from the Board, and the following THOA Board members were elected: Jim Tellman, Homer Castor, Jim Petterson, Steven Peters, Gary Green, Roger Hoaglund, Scott Savage
- 3. The meeting was adjourned at approximately 7.50 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

John Moore